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   Two  MEC 

volunteers 

Paul Mountain 

& Chris Han-

sen have ris-

en to the con-

siderable 

challenge of 

collecting, la-

beling and 

delivering the 

Bibles.   

   Paul has the ability to connect with many 

different personalities and to help them un-

derstand faith, a gift for sharing his story and 

for transforming that story into something that 

helps others understand their story. His many 

life lessons have taught him the importance 

of getting Bibles into the hands of inmates.  

   Chris has led Bible studies in prison, & now 

delivers Bibles to the prisons & jails.  He also 

experienced 90 Nations of inmates who were 

able to understand the universal language of 

music. Therefore he fixes musical instruments 

and gets them into prisons for the inmates.   

   The Bibles are a tremendous blessing. 

Join us in PrayerJoin us in Prayer  

    

    On June 9th a benefit was held for 

long time MEC volunteer Gary Swan-

son & his family, to help Gary fight 

brain cancer. Thank you to those who 

helped raise over 

$8,000.  The day 

was also a time of 

sharing during the 

program.  Several 

people shared tes-

timony of Gary’s 

effect on their lives and he was en-

couraged by many.  At the end of the 

program Gary’s family was called for-

ward for prayer, blessing & healing.  

God bless all who attended & contrib-

uted.  If you wish to contribute, you 

may still do so through the website 

http://www.giveforward.com/

thegaryswansonfamilybenefit.   

    Gary’s testimony is at this site on 

the update tab. 

Thanks to all!Thanks to all!  

     Don’t forget to send us 

prayer requests for our upcom-

ing 15 Days of Prayer Initiative 

to pray for your city, county, 

sheriff’s department, and local 

corrections settings. 

       Thank you to       

Lifeway Christian Stores                  

Patrons gave $5 to give a 

Bible to the MEC ministry.  

Maple Grove, Burnsville 

and Edina stores together 

collected over 1,200 Bibles 

which we are distributing to 

individuals in corrections. 

http://www.christianbook.com/holman-christian-standard-bible-imitation-leather/9781586400712/pd/400710?item_code=WW&netp_id=316995&event=ESRCQ&view=details

